
Oblate Update April 2020 

 
Our April meeting was cancelled due to Covid19. 

 
The topic to be presented was:  
Non-Catholics Sharing Their Benedictine Journey  

 
Click here to read an essay from David Frye, Obl. OSB 
who had planned to make a presentation to the Oblates. 
  

 

https://www.glastonburyabbey.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Frye-BenedictineSpirituality-1.pdf

